
Thank you for your support! 

Class of 2014 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Make dinner a selfless act by joining us for a 

fundraiser to support the Class of 2014.   Just come 

into the Highlands Plaza Chipotle on Pleasant Grove & 

Fairway Drive on Wednesday, March 5th from 

5:00pm to 9:00pm.  Bring in this flyer, show it on 

your smartphone or tell the cashier and they'll get 

50% of the proceeds. 
 

 
 
 

CHIPOTLE 
                                  MEX I CAN  GRILL 


